
The CSAC has recommended that the following applicant be approved to receive 2020 
Community Event Program funding: 
  
Application #1 – Taste of Africa 2021 

• Organizing Group:  Africans & African Descendants Friendship Club of St. Albert 
• Funding Request: $5,000 
• CSAC Recommended Funding: $5,000 
• The 2021 Taste of Africa event will be held on February 20 at the Arden Theatre.  

2020 saw the inaugural event with over 500 participants enjoying an evening of 
dance, folk tales, arm chair travel, fashion parade drumming, dancing and food 
tasting.  A similar agenda is being planned for the 2021 event which will seek to 
raise awareness of African cultures and history to St. Albert residents.  Total event 
budget is $15,000 and the recommendation for funding is $5,000. 

 
 
 


